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Pursuant to Section 21-2-5 of the 2019 Detroit City Code, “Effects of projects on districts,” the 
Detroit Historic District Commission, at their regular meeting on Wednesday, December 9, 2020, 
completed an advisory review for a proposed project referred to it by the Housing and 
Revitalization Department. The project, located at 440 Martin Luther King, Jr., includes the 
erection of a new multi-family apartment building. 
 
The Detroit Historic District Commission has determined that the proposed development will 
have a demonstrable effect on the historic districts, and that effect will be beneficial. 


